TO BE SENT FROM PRESENTATION COORDINATOR

<Insert Date>

Dear Parents:
Students today face unique challenges, enriched and complicated by technology and social media.  Today, Crime Stoppers of Houston, in partnership with David’s Legacy Foundation, spoke with our students about bullying.  The presentation taught students how to stand up to bullies and cyberbullies and be an upstander.
The presentation covered:
· Information about the common high school bully,
· Ramifications of bullying behavior,
· Stopping bullies and cyberbullies,
· And, the legal consequences of bullying and cyberbullying in Texas
In 2017, state lawmakers strengthened existing anti-bullying laws to include cyberbullying. Changes in law included updates to the Education Code and the Civil and Criminal Codes.  For more information about the law please visit www.DavidsLegacy.org.
The presenting organizations also offer great information on their websites about bullying and cyberbullying should you be interested.  
As always, please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or would like additional information.
Many thanks,


